M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
October 3, 2016
RE:
Change Order #2 -  Conner Middle School – HVAC Upgrades BG#16-087
Five changes were made to the contract for this project.
Proposal 6 – Infilling the bottom of nine louvers with metal lath where there is a gap between the bottom of the louver and the top of the concrete.  This gap condition only became apparent when the existing units were removed.  Add - $495
Proposal 7 – Supplying ductwork to a recessed cabinet heater - this type of unit can come with or without ductwork connections and it was found that ductwork was needed.  Add - $1,652
Proposal 8 – Providing and installing condense pumps at three hi-rise units.  Existing condensate pumps were removed and in need of replacement.  Add - $807
Proposal 9 – Condensate pump to the fan coil unit at the bottom of stair #2.  Unit comes with the condensate on the left and it needs to be on the right.  Add - $761
Proposal 15 –Removing three 12” sections of existing pipe, then reinstalling and reinsulated to allow owner and engineer to investigate existing conditions. The existing four-pipe system may be in better shape than anticipated and may just need to be reinsulated rather than replaced.  

Add - $7,131


Total change order amount – Add - $10,846.00
I recommend the board accept CO#2, as presented.



Eric K. McArtor




Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
